
        
 

Bournemouth, Dorset and Poole Waste Plan 
 

Examination into the Soundness of the above named Local Plan 
 

Notice of Independent Examination - (Regulation 24)  

Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012  

The Bournemouth, Dorset and Poole Draft Waste Plan has been submitted 
to the Secretary of State for examination. Inspector Nicholas Palmer BA 
(Hons) BPI MRTPI has been appointed as the independent Inspector to 
conduct the examination.  

As part of the independent examination of the Bournemouth, Dorset and 
Poole Waste Plan, public hearings will be held as follows:  

Dates:  Tuesday 26th June to Thursday 28th June, 2018.   

Time:  Starting at 10am  

Venue:    The Dorford Centre,  

Dorchester Baptist Church,  

2 Bridport Road,  

Dorchester DT1 1RR 
 
For further information regarding the waste Plan and the examination 
please visit our website at:  
 
https://www.dorsetforyou.gov.uk/waste-plan  
 
All queries relating to the examination should be addressed to the 
Programme Officer, Mrs Christine Self. Her contact details are: 

Tel:  01225 872654 

Email: ac.self@blueyonder.co.uk 

Address:   Programme Officer,  

Homefield House,  

Homefield Road,  

Saltford,  

Bristol BS31 3EG 
 
 
N.B.  Please note this Examination is for the Bournemouth, Dorset and 
Poole Waste Plan only.  The Bournemouth, Dorset and Poole Mineral Sites 
Plan is expected to undergo Examination in September 2018, although no 
dates have yet been set for this.  Further information will be made 
available when dates for the Mineral Sites Plan Examination are known. 


